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Comments: Commercial guiding needs to be limited on the Flathead. Guides are becoming more and more

enabled in all outdoor activities. Prices out the locals, if you know what I mean.  Permitting is not the right way to

approach the issue either. If there is to be a permit to float there should also be amenities along the corridor such

as bathrooms and water fill up stations. Major money would be generated on a permit system, I realize it's free

and unlimited now, where would the funds be used? 


